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SOSTON EDISON COMPANY
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SOeTON MASSACHUBETTS O2199
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September 21, 1984
8ECo Letter No. 84- 156

Mr. Darrell 6. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Consission
Washington, D.C. 20555

License No. DPR-35
Docket No. 50-293

Subject: NUREG 0612: Control of Heavy loads

Dear Sir:

By letter of July 13, 1983, Boston Edison (8Eco) transmitted a report to the
NRC on the control of heavy loads at Pilgrim Station. In that letter we
comunitted to complete all modifications and procedure emplacements by December
31, 1984.

To reduce excessive plant man-loading during refueling outage #6, and to
ensure that the NUREG 0612 modifications would be performed in an optimal
manner, we intended to begin the modifications at the conclusion of the
outage. The extent of the outage has impacted that plan.

The design of the modifications is nearly complete; however, the design review
process and the time needed for material procurement compels us to revise the
completion date to July 1, 1985.

Very truly yours,
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